
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We praise God for all He did at the AIC Youth 
Retreat on Cheung Chau Island during 
December, and we trust Him for what He will 
continue to do in the lives of our youth and 
volunteers in 2022. 

 
The youth experienced good food, fun, fellowship, 
times of personal devotion and reflection, as well 
as small group discussion and worship. 

 
For the youth and family of the youth, we have 
prepared a video and photo album. Please 
contact Doug Wallace if you would like to see 
what the youth experienced! For everyone else, 
please click the button to see a small sample of 
the photos and teaching the youth experienced 
during the follow-up to the retreat. 

  
Thank you to all the leaders and volunteers 

who made this happen! 
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The pandemic has limited our ability to 
meet in person over the past two years. 
As a result, we have not been able to 
welcome many new families into our 
community. Unfortunately, this also 
means that we're now facing a budget 
deficit of over 1 million HKD. 
 
If you'd like to support AIC's ministries, 
you may donate through online 
transfer or by mailing a check to the 
AIC office. 

  
HSBC Account: 012-184 255-838 

(Alliance International Church) 
21 Tak Fung Street, Whampoa. 

  
On a more positive note, we look forward to hopefully welcoming new families 
into our community as we move to the CAIS campus later this year. 
  
Donations to AIC are tax-deductible, receipts will be available to all donors who include their personal 
details. To help us keep track of your donations and to issue you a receipt or an annual giving report, 

please email a copy of your transfer receipt along with your full name to dorie@aic.org.hk. 
 
ᐟ氎఺苭Ո஑ᐰ犋氎ӞՈ穹亥......纉犋氎Ո犋Ꭳ螇犥膌Ԇ

㵕瑿蝚螂犋ݶጱොୗ珸纈ᛔ૩牐Ԫ䋿Ӥ牧Ӯੴጱ咳疻޾च

፽硽ጱ稲ݥ磪茐ੂ犋ݢ獤ጱ橕狌牪ࣁӮኴ稲ݥጱ敍撪Ӥ犋

櫞咳匍ᐟ蝚螂稲ݥ抍扖牐ک皈Ոই֜ࣁ羸㫂ጱӮੴ愊กጮ

ᐟጱஞ఺ᘒ஑茐茹ᐰጱՈኞ牫ᘒ疑ସࣁ茹ᐰጱ螇᪠愊݈瞔

ᄍ茐Ջ讕᯿ᥝጱ薫ᜋ牫抁఺螩藶य़疑Ӟݶ䋊聜牐 

๜蝰෭ҁ6/2҂ ෱Ӥ 9:30-10:30牧 Zoom 娄Ӥ礚妿牐 
 
 
 


